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SENATOR HELMING CALLS ON GOVERNOR AND DOH 

COMMISSIONER TO PROVIDE GUIDANCE TO NURSING HOMES TO 

RESUME VISITS  
 

Geneva- Senator Pam Helming is urging Governor Cuomo and State Department of Health 

Commissioner Zucker to provide guidance to nursing homes to resume visits. Senator Helming 

recently called for nursing homes to be able to independently take responsibility for drafting safe 

visitation plans, but no guidance from the Department of Health has been forthcoming and 

visitation still has not resumed. The full text of the letter is attached. 
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